
March 25, 2014 
 

Comments from the United Kingdom— Approval by mail: Global Component of 
the Dedicated Grant Mechanism (DGM) (PPG) IBRD 

 
 Dear colleagues 

The UK is pleased to approve the request for a project preparation grant for the Global 
Component of the Dedicated Grant Mechanism. 

We reiterate our earlier comments regarding DGM design concepts and encourage 
Conservation International, in their support to the PAD and development of the 
workplan: 

 To make clear how the DGM mechanism will work in alignment with FIP 
projects and other REDD+ capacity building efforts; and 

 To ensure that expected results are achievable within the time and budget 
constraints of the DGM.  

Kind regards, 

Anna 

Anna Bobin | Policy Analyst, Low Carbon Development and Adaptation Teams | Climate 
and Environment Department  

Department for International Development | 22 Whitehall, London, SW1A 2EG 

(: +44 (0)20 7023 1148  

*: a-bobin@dfid.gov.uk | : url: www.dfid.gov.uk 

Please note that I work compressed hours and therefore do not usually work on 
Thursdays. 

 

mailto:a-bobin@dfid.gov.uk
http://www.dfid.gov.uk/


June 18, 2014 

Comments from United States on DGM for Indigenous Peoples and Local 

Communities:  Program Framework and Funding Proposal for the DGM Project 

for the Global Component 

 

Dear Patricia,  

 

Thank you for allowing us to review this interesting project.  

 

We have an initial question relating to the potential participants in the Global 

Component of the DGM.   The project document is not completely clear on who the 

project participants might be (“…could include FCPF, ….”).   Can we obtain clarification 

on potential participants?    

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Best,  

 

Katie Berg 

U.S. Treasury Department 


